

SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY Record of Proceedings February 22, 1999

The Chairman, Cliff Mueller, called the meeting to order at the new city hall 4101 S Federal, at 8:16 p.m. Present for the roll call: Cliff Mueller, Chuck West, Bonita Hutcheson, and Earl McCoy.

The minutes of January 21, 1998 were approved as presented.

The Treasurer, Chuck West, reported \$8,350.04 in the savings and \$38.85 in the checking account.

- Bonita Hutcheson presented a bill for \$7.10 for copies and mailing of the minutes, and re-submitted the bill from last month for \$7.31, a total of \$14.41.
- Jean Moore paid dues for two years, however her membership card was not sent.
- Charles West and Bonita Hutcheson owe dues in March.

The thank you letter was not sent to McCulloch as we do not know their address. Every effort will be made to find the correct address, so the thank you can be sent.

A time needs to be set to interview Mr. Oakley and Mr. Ratliff. Mr. West will accompany Mrs. Hutcheson when this is done. Mrs. Hutcheson and Mr. McCoy will meet with Mrs. Waite to go over the sites for businesses listed in the 1998 program. She knew many of these people.

The RTD plaques were discussed. There is no meeting in March.

Mr. McCoy reported that he had spoken with a Mrs. Barbara Padbury, who grew up in Sheridan; went to Fort Logan School; was married in St. Patrick's Church (Holy Name); her husband was in the military and she now lives in the area and wants to gather information on her old area.

Bonita Hutcheson

The name of the September 25th event is Business Family Tree II.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 pm.